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Hello!

Welcome to the third instalment of The Dringhouses
Reading Newsletter! This one is focusing on the joy

that is World Book Day which is on Thursday 2nd
March. This year’s theme is “I am a Reader!”

Reminders

e Our fantastic school library is open every
Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday 3:15-
3:45pm.

e The Phonics Parents Portal can be found on
https://parents.fft.org.uk/ and you will need to

enter the hio/7bh passcode to enter the site. On
there are e-books of the shared readers that we

use throughout Reception and Year 1.

£1 World Book Day books 2023

There is another fantastic selection of £1 World Book Day books this year! Children will receive
their £1 voucher on Tuesday 7™ March when Derek and the book fair visits school. Children
can use their voucher at the book fair to get one of this year’s books or have £1 off the price of
another book of their choice.
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Plans for World Book Day at Dringhouses Primary School!

We will be doing a whole book study on “Here We Are” by Oliver Jeffers and
sharing what we have been learning with the rest of the school during a special
assembly on Thursday 2" March.
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Book Swap

On World Book Day we will also be holding a book swap event in which children
can bring up to 2 books from home that they no longer read that they can swap
with children from their phase. Please ensure that the books that children bring in
for the swap are in good condition.

Buddy Reading

During the day classes will buddy up so that children can share, read and enjoy
books with someone that they don’t usually have the opportunity to read with.

Dressing up
We will not be dressing up as book characters this year.

Book Fair

Derek and the book fair will be visiting school on Tuesday 7™ March. Classes will
have chance to visit to book fair throughout the day and it will also be open after
school for families to visit. The book fair will take place in the music room.

You can find out more about World Book Day 2023 on
https://www.worldbookday.com/
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Why not get a heads start in your learning?

After the holiday each phase will be starting a new learning project. Why not get ahead by
reading some of these fantastic books in preparation?

Reception —Who’s afraid of the Big Bad Wolf?
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Key Stage 1 (Years 1 and 2)
— Going on Safari
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Book Match!

Children often find an author whose books they really enjoy but once they have finished reading
everything that author has to offer they can get a bit lost when it comes to choosing what to
read next. In every newsletter we will feature one of the Reader Teacher’s book match poster that
will help children to discover new books based on an author they love.
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If we can help you in any way to support with reading then please do not hesitate to speak to
your child’s class teacher. Alternatively our English Leads Mrs Floyd and Mrs Scott-South would
be more than happy to offer help, ideas or recommendations. If there is anything in particular
that you would like featured in future reading newsletters, please send your suggestions in to
admin@dringhouses.co.uk.
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